
September 22, 2023  

RE:  Important Information Regarding the Dove Point Residents Association Annual Meeting 

 

Dear Residents of Dove Point, 

I hope this letter finds you and your families well and enjoying the start of the Fall season!  

I am writing to you today in my capacity as President of the Dove Point Residents Association to 
inform you of the upcoming Dove Point Residents Association Annual Meeting on October 12, 
2023, at 6pm. The meeting will be held at The River Church, 12100 Taylorsville Road.  

At the meeting, the Board will review the financial status of the neighborhood through the first three 
quarters of 2023, review improvement projects completed in 2023, and share insights on on-going 
improvement projects. Of course, the Board welcomes your questions and input to ensure the Board 
is meeting residents’ expectations. It is important the Board maintains transparency about decisions 
that affects the residents. The Board recognizes any concerns residents may have about projects or 
decisions the Dove Point Residents Association Board has approved over the last year.  

In addition to the topics mentioned previously, there will be a call for nominees for the 2024 Board of 
Directors. The Board of Directors consists of five Directors. The 2023 Board of Directors are: 

• Mary Cooksey 

• Daryl Martin 

• Denny Ransdell 

• Beth Gillon, Secretary 

• Chad Bertrand, President

 

At the September board meeting, four of the current Directors expressed their desire to remain on 
the Board in 2024 so a Director position must be filled for 2024. Once the Directors are nominated 
and elected by the residents, the Board of Directors will select executive officers consisting of a 
President and Secretary.  

For reference, a Director is expected to attend the monthly Board meetings. The monthly meetings 
usually last two hours but could be longer depending on the topics on the agenda. Work outside the 
meetings may be necessary but should not be overly burdensome.  

If you or someone you know would like to be a Director on the Board for 2024 or you have 
questions about what is involved being a Director, please contact Beth Gillon or myself using 
the contact information below: 

Chad Bertrand 502-813-1993  dovepointhoa@gmail.com 

Beth Gillon  502-500-8153  dovepointhoa@gmail.com 

I hope to see many of you at our upcoming Annual Meeting. Please reach out to me or any other 
Director with any questions or concerns. 

Best Regards, 

Chad Bertrand, President 

dovepointhoa@gmail.com
https://chevron-my.sharepoint.com/personal/chadbertrand_chevron_com1/Documents/Desktop/Dove%20Point/dovepointhoa@gmail.com

